
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - FEBRUARY 21, 2005 

REQUEST FOR ENGINEERING STAFF TO ATTEND ISLINGTON WOODS COMMUNITY 
ASSOCIATION MEETING 

Recommendation 

Councillor Tony Carella requests that engineering staffperson attend the Islington Woods 
Community Association meeting on Wednesday, March 2nd, 7:00 p.m. at the Pierre Berton 
Resource Library. 

Purpose 

The president and executive members of the committee have requested a staff person attend the 
meeting to discuss the proposed center median at Arista Gate.  The cost of such median is to be 
borne by that portion of local development charges which were not spent as a result of the 
deletion of a sidewalk within the subdivision following local residents’ request. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Two options were drafted by Tom Unger, Engineering Dept. and were presented to the executive 
members for discussion.  Numerous questions have been raised with respect to the overall 
dimensions, design, cost, maintenance, etc. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Tony Carella 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Councillor Tony Carella 
 


